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איגוד העובדים הסוציאליים
Israel Union of Social Workers
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The Israel Union of Social Workers sends our condolences to the people of Beirut following the tragic disaster which caused many fatalities, left many wounded and brought untold suffering and pain to all the people of Beirut by destroying their homes and livelihoods.  

It is clear that our social work colleagues will be in the forefront of the efforts to assist the people of Beirut in dealing with the immediate aftermath of the trauma and the long term rebuilding of their lives.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with the people of Beirut and our social work colleagues during such difficult times.  We hope that one day we will be able to have professional collaborations and be able to provide concrete assistance to each other in times of need.
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